
 

 

 

 

         What’s New 2011 

 

Dec. 15, 2011 ･Ms. Taeko Motohashi has joined the firm as an associate Attorney-at-law. 

 

Jun. 14, 2011 ･Announcement of Cool Biz Wear Policy OHNO & PARTNERS is making various  

efforts to conserve electricity. Accordingly, the firm has adopted a Cool Biz Wear policy, 

to encourage attorneys and staff members to wear cooler clothing. 

Therefore, we would like ask for your understanding, when you see our attorneys 

and staff members dressed in more casual wear than usual in a meeting. 

 

Apr. 1, 2011 ･Mr. Wataru Shimizu has joined the firm as an associate Attorney-at-law. 

 

Mar. 15, 2011 OHNO & PARTNERS would like to express our sincere sympathy to all who 

  have been affected by the East Japan Earthquake on March 11, 2011. 

  We truly hope all of the affected areas will recover as soon as possible. 

  Thank you so much for all of your concerns and offers of assistance of the earthquakes. 

  Our firm opens as usual. Our e-mail system continues to operate, although telephone 

  system does not work well. If you are unable to get in touch with a lawyer in charge, 

  please kindly call 81-3-5218-2330 or send an e-mail to info@oslaw.org. 

 

Feb. 1, 2011 ･Mr. Tomomine Ichihashi, Attorney-at-law has come back from China. 

 


